
October 16, 2020

Counsel, Litigants, and the Public (VIA E-MAIL / NAVARRO COUNTY WEBSITE)

RE: Jury Proceeding Addendum to COVID-19 Operating Plan for the Navarro County 
Judiciary

Dear Counsel, Litigants, and the Public:

Please find attached the Jury Proceeding Addendum to COVID-19 Operating Plan for the 
Navarro County Judiciary with attachments which was approved on October 15, 2020 by Judge 
Billy Ray Stubbefield.  This plan will be posted to the websites of Navarro County and the 
Office of Court Administration.  Please note that the County Court and Justice Court courtrooms 
will only be used for jury deliberations.  The Court appreciates your patience and consideration 
during these challenging times.

Respectfully,

James Lagomarsino
State District Judge / Local Administrative Judge

cc: The Honorable Billy Ray Stubblefield (VIA E-MAIL)
The Honorable Amanda Putman (VIA E-MAIL)
The Honorable H.M. Davenport, Jr. (VIA E-MAIL)
The Honorable Phillip Arrien (VIA E-MAIL)
The Honorable Jackie Freeland (VIA E-MAIL)
The Honorable Connie Hickman (VIA E-MAIL)
The Honorable Darrell Waller (VIA E-MAIL)
The Honorable Greta Jordan (VIA E-MAIL)
The Honorable Cody Beauchamp (VIA E-MAIL)

10/16/20 5:08 PM



The Honorable Josh Tackett (VIA E-MAIL)
Navarro County Commissioners Court (VIA E-MAIL)
Chief Paul Henley (VIA E-MAIL)
Assistant Chief Wade Gillen (VIA E-MAIL)
Sheriff Elmer Tanner (VIA E-MAIL)
Dr. Kent Rogers (VIA E-MAIL)
Ms. Emily Carroll (VIA E-MAIL)
Ms. Terry Guillen (VIA E-MAIL)
Mr. Eric Meyers (VIA E-MAIL)






































